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Comprehensive School Improvement Plan 

The Comprehensive School Improvement Plan, also known as the CSIP, is a 5 year plan the district uses 

to set goals for improving the school district.  At the September board meeting, the board approved the 

updated plan.  Goals in the plan include a focus on teacher retention and recruitment, post-high school 

preparedness, literacy, and social-emotional well-being of students.  Action steps are in place to provide a 

framework of the work needed to meet the goals. 

The full plan and the related action steps can be found on the school website at 

https://www.greencity.k12.mo.us/vnews/display.v/SEC/District%7CStaff%20Information%3E%3EPlans. 

Ways to Make Donations 

Across time, we have had many organizations and individuals who have wanted to support the school by 

providing the school with donations.  Board policy 1470 states: 

The Board of Education recognizes the educational value of appropriate gifts to schools from Parent 

Teacher Organizations (PTO), other civic groups, corporations, or individuals, and encourages their use 

to enrich the instructional program. Therefore, gifts which may serve to enhance and extend the work of 

the schools may be received by the District as approved by the Board. 

Individuals may choose to donate a specific item that is needed for a classroom, department, or 

organization.  Others may choose to make a cash donation for a designated purpose. 

If you are interested in providing a donation, please begin by reaching out to the Building Principal or 

District Superintendent. This allows the district to work with the individual or organization to ensure that 

the product or donation is needed and appropriate, as well as ensuring any stipulations related to the 

donation are reasonable and manageable. 

Bleacher Project 

During the summer of 2023, we were able to complete the renovation of the bleachers in the gymnasium.  

With the updated seating we are able to seat over 750 people in the bleacher area.  This updated look will 

provide some added comfort as we enjoy many of our student activities. 

One exciting addition is the first 3 rows of bleachers which have backs on them. While we know these 

will be highly sought after seats, please be aware that some of our community members have difficulty 

traveling up stairs and will need access to this lower seating.  We also plan to put chairs in the handicap 

accessible areas, but these will be removed, and individuals asked to relocate, if needed by someone in a 

wheelchair.  With a caring community, such as ours, we know individuals will work together to make all 

events held in the gymnasium a comfortable experience for everyone involved. 

  


